
 
 
 

8200 Roberts Drive, Suite 400 • Atlanta, GA 30350 
 
 
September 17, 2021 
 
Notification for PAXSTORE users: 
  
This is a final update to the date for the Maintenance Window. With this maintenance, 
PAX will enhance the PAXSTORE for the North American Group to a more robust 
infrastructure to strengthen our redundancy.  
  
With this update, static IP addresses to reach the PAXSTORE will move from being static 
to dynamic. The Static URL and Ports for each Device series is listed below: 
 
URL Port Protocol Usage 
*.paxstore.us 80 and 443 http or Https A and E Series Devices 
mpush1.paxstore.us 3000 HTTP A and E Series Devices 
mpush2.paxstore.us 3000 HTTP A and E Series Devices 
t.paxstore.us 9080 HTTPS A, E, S, and D Series Devices 

 
There may be intermittent issues with connecting to the PAXSTORE during this 
time. The ability to update device configurations or perform device health checks will be 
impacted during this time. Transaction processing through the Bluefin PayConex™ 
gateway will not be impacted. 
 

• Start Time - September 17, 2021 11:00 pm (EST) 
• End Time – September 18 12:00 pm (noon EST) 

  
Please contact us paxstore.support@pax.us or (877) 859-0099 if you experience any 
difficulties after the scheduled time allowed has ended. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Bluefin 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

800-675-6573 | www.bluefin.com 
https://www.bluefin.com/contact/  
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